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Report Evaluation
1. Drone workshop – programming and operating
- As there was a lack of opportunity for holding after-school workshops, the

“Drone workshop – programming and operating” programme was canceled.
- Expenditure: $0

- A similar programme is suggested to be planned again in the future.

2. “LearningArt through English” workshop
- Due to the Covid-19 pandemic situation during the first term, the Other

Learning Experience (OLE) programme, including the “Learning Art
through English” workshop was cancelled.

- Expenditure: $0

- Since the “Learning Art through English” workshop had been running
for several years, given that the students have full-day schooling, it is
recommended to be held again in the coming school year.

3. “Train Your Brain” English workshop
- The “Train Your Brain” English workshop was unfortunately unable to be

conducted because of the Covid-19 pandemic.
- Expenditure: $0

- The “Train Your Brain” English workshop had always been highly
rated for its effectiveness in enhancing students’ English knowledge,
and their competence and confidence in using English. It is strongly
advised the workshop be resumed in the coming school year.

4. “Excel to Excellence” Science workshop
- 2 classes of “Excel to Excellence” Science workshop were held.
- The programme content included training on logical thinking, skills building

on participating in inter-school competitions, and enhancing knowledge in
Science.

- Altogether 13 highly motivated learners of Science from S.5 to S.6 attended.
- Expenditure: $7,750

- The overall percentage of attendance among students was good. The
learning motivation of the students was strong and they showed great
capability in understanding Physics concepts. The overall
performance was satisfactory.

- According to the praises and positive feedback from both the tutors
and students, it is highly recommended to re-run this workshop in the
coming school year.

5. STEM Training Workshop
- The “STEM Training Workshop” was postponed to be held in the next

school year owing to the Covid-19 pandemic.
- Expenditure: $0

- The “STEM Training Workshop” should be re-organized when the
availability and possibility of conducting the workshop could be
resumed.



Balance: $171,368


